
Dear Meadows Family, 

Today, a person informed us they are positive for COVID-19, and they were in church on 
Sunday. The person was not aware before Sunday, was tested as soon as they were informed, 
and received the positive result today. The person is doing well and experiencing no symptoms. 
We can pray that will continue. Out of caution and concern, we are moving ALL church 
gatherings online until November 15th. That includes this week’s Sunday service and all 
weekly bible studies and activities held at church. 

It is a tremendous blessing that this is our first positive case since we began meeting in person 
four months ago. The staff and I have spent the past couple of months working through what to 
do in this scenario. We developed and have posted our guideline document on the website 
at www.meadowsfamily.org. 

Love and concern for the whole fellowship drive our actions. I pray we will continue to make the 
best of these challenging and refining days. I will miss seeing you on Sunday. While I know it is 
not the same, I am thankful we can still gather virtually and worship our great God 
together. I hope you will join us live via Facebook or YouTube at 9:30 am. 

Bible study and other ministry leaders will communicate specific details about each gathering 
directly with those who attend the group. 

I pray for the health and protection of our church regularly. More than that, I pray for growing 
maturity and confidence in Jesus Christ; and for Him to return soon. 

Lord, Come quickly! Until then, help us to love one another. 

I love you all, 

--- Pastor Andrew 
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